
  

COVID-19 
INFO 

HOW CONTACT 
TRACING WORKS 

 
                         Chattooga County  

                      Schools 

After a person receives a 
positive test result for 
COVID-19, contact tracing 
protocols are enacted. All 
“close contacts” of the 
individual are notified and 
required to quarantine for 

14 days at home.  

01 
Department of Public Health 
defines “close contacts” as 
individuals who were less than 
six feet away from the person 
for a total of 15 minutes or 
more during the 48 hours prior 
to symptom(s) occurring.  

WAYS YOU CAN HELP 
ENSURE WE STAY IN  

SCHOOL 
• Mask up when social 

distancing is not possible 

• Wash your hands 
frequently with soap and 
water for at least 20 
seconds or use hand 
sanitizer. 

• Avoid touching your eyes, 
nose, and mouth. 

02 
This means passing someone in 
the hallway does not necessarily 
make you a “close contact”. 
It is important to socially 
distance as much as possible 
because you will be required to 
stay at home if you are 
identified as a “close contact”.   

03 
At CCS, we are using assigned 
seats in our classrooms to 
expedite contact tracing. 
 

STAY HOME IF YOU 
ARE SICK.  

If you have any of  
the following: 

• Fever or chills 

• Muscle/body aches 

• Headache 

• Fatigue 

• Sore throat 

• Congestion or runny nose 

• Nausea, vomiting or diarrhea 

• New loss of taste or smell 


